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Message of solidarity and condolences from the European Trade Union Confederation  

Dear Josef, 

I am contacting you to express the solidarity and deepest condolences from the ETUC to the 

families of those killed and affected by the senseless shootings in Prague. We sincerely wish 

the injured a full recovery. 

We commend the responses of the university students and staff, as well as the emergency 

response workers, who reacted quickly in the face of the horrifying events. 

The European Trade Union Confederation and our trade union family reaches out in solidarity 

to CMKOS and we stand with you and your members on your national day of mourning 

tomorrow. 

In solidarity, 

Esther Lynch,  

General Secretary of the European Trade Union Confederation 

EL/ah 

Brussels, 22 December 2023 
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